
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 14th July 

Wow we cannot believe we are approaching the final week of this academic year. 

We want to say how proud we are of all of the children. They have settled into being a junior so well and it has been 

lovely seeing new friendships blossom. It has been a busy year and the children have shown resilience and increased 

independence with their learning. We are sad to see them move into Year 4 however they have all the skills needed 

ready to start a new academic year in September. 

As a reminder, Year 3 and 4 sports day will be on Tuesday 18th July in the afternoon. We are looking forward to it. 

Next week, please could the children come into school with a bag so they can start taking home their school books. 

As you know, every child’s safety is our priority every day. Whilst there are many systems and processes involved in 

our Safeguarding, one aspect is our fire drill, lockdown drill and whole school evacuation. Throughout the year, we 

have led successful termly drills for our fire procedure and lockdown procedure. We now need to practise our full 

evacuation procedure. We hope we would never need to use this however an example would be if there was a gas 

leak and we needed to evacuate the site, all staff would walk the children down to the FLGCA Community Centre on 

Fairlands. Once there, we would work with services to evaluate the situation and decide on next steps (e.g. whether 

sae to return after some time or whether we would need to call parents to collect). On Monday 17th July, we will be 

practising this evacuation which will involve all children walking down to the FLGCA Community Centre then back 

again.  

We would like to congratulate these children on receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Matt – For showing kindness this week  and for planning and writing a letter to his new teacher. 

Izzy – For showing resilience when working out maths problems and always with a smile on her face. 

Barney – For excellent effort and enthusiasm in the recorder assembly.  

Layken – For excellent effort in our sports day practice and showing resilience. 

Alice W – For trying hard in every lesson and striving to be the best she can be. 

Jillie – For writing a lovely letter to her new teacher which includes lots of English skills. 

Sammy – For being an excellent role model by following the school values, working hard and being a kind friend. 

 

Thank you for all your support over the course of the year and we wish you a wonderful summer holiday when it 

arrives. 

Best wishes, 

Year 3 Team 

mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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